
 

Welcome Back! 

Friday 11th September 2020 

It has been great to be in school and to welcome all of the children back after such a long 

break. It was great to see smiling faces and the children were delighted to see their friends. 

I am certain that we will continue to have challenges to face with the ongoing pandemic 

over the coming weeks and months but having our children back in school is a wonderful 

step forward.  

 

Suspected or Positive Cases of Covid-19 in school or at home 

If anyone in your household develops symptoms of Covid or has a positive test result for 

Covid, it is really important that you follow the Government guidelines around self-isolation 

for a minimum of 10 days.  

Please get any symptoms tested, to keep our staff and pupils safe.  

 

Things to look forward to next week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of the parents/carers for dropping off and collecting at their set times.  

Monday Yoga workshops  with Christine in classes 

Miss Hutton’s PE Day 

Tuesday Ant’s Motor-skills workshops 

Wednesday Amy’s singing in classes 

Mr Donkin’s PE Day 

Mrs Jones’ PE Day 

Thursday Miss Wallace’s PE Day 

Friday Miss Jobson’s PE Day 


